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INT.JENNY’S BEDROOM.DAY
Jenny, a small Asian five-year-old girl, sits on her bed
amongst an array of colorful stuffed animals and dolls.
JENNY
Hi. Um. My name is Jenny Lee I am
five years and three months old and
my favorite animal is a hippo and
my favorite fruit is a tangerine. I
live at 1550 Robincrest Lane with
my mom and my dad and my little
brother Danny. Today I’m going to
um tell you and talk about my
family. My brother Danny. He’s
almost three years old. Today he
woke up and pooped on the floor and
my daddy stepped in it. My mom
calls Danny the little monster
cause he’s fat and hairy. Oh, and I
know he’s a boy cause he has a
wiener. I’ve also seen a wiener dog
once at a park. The lady with the
dog had a big butt....I poked it
and she thought my dad did it.
Haha. That was the day I first saw
a tampon machine in the bathroom.
And I know what a tampon is. My
mom said when you use it your
husband has to be nice to you. So,
when I get married, I plan on
always using one. My dad. My mom
says my dad makes a lot of money
for doing nothing. He usually gets
mad after she says that but I don’t
know why? He’s so lucky. I don’t
think that’s fair. I don’t do
anything every single day and I
don’t get any money. Only from the
tooth fairy and that’s like five
cents. My mom. I think my mom is so
pretty. Once my dad said she’s
getting kind of old. But I know
she’s not because every year on her
birthday she tells everyone she’s
thirty-two. She never gets older at
all. My grandparents are divorced.
That means they aren’t married. One
time I asked my grandma why they
are divorced and she said it was
because grandpa wasn’t nice to her.
I told her she should have used
more tampons. My grandpa is really
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funny. But he likes to yell at
little kids. We went to the store
last week and uh some kids outside
were messing around with the carts.
And when we were leaving he yelled
out the window, "you kids are
animals! You should be locked up in
the zoo!" Haha. Oh and I’ve seen my
grandpa take out his teeth! I used
to have a fish name Stinker who was
blind but he killed himself because
he kept running into the edge of
his bowl. My mommy said he had a
great life and many friends...but I
didn’t ever see him have any
friends over. Not even one. My mom
said he is in heaven but I hope
he’s not because I don’t think
there is any water in heaven so
he’d probably die up there too and
then fall out of the sky and hit me
when I’m walking down the street.
So that’s my entire family. It’s
everything important you need to
know. Oh and we have a puppy name
Tootie who once ate my mom’s purse
and then he went on doggie vacation
to Hawaii. He sent us a postcard
and said he’s having so much fun
surfing he doesn’t even want to
come back! I’m so jealous. The end.

